5th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

| hope you have had a good summer, and the children are ready for the start of
term on Wednesday September 6.

Firstly, | would like to reassure you that St. Andrew’s School has no issues with its building in regard to
the (RAAC) concrete issues in the national media.

The school staff have been busy getting the school ready and we look forward to greeting the children.
Below is a reminder of times and some routines for the start of the term.
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e The chlldren wnll attend school in PE kits on their PE days (these will be sent out in due
course). PE kit for the Autumn term consists of a house colour T-shirt, black or blue
shorts/joggers and then a school sweatshirt, a cardigan, or a red hooded top (available on
the school uniform website) and trainers. Please make sure that all school clothing is labelled
especially sweatshirts, cardigans and PE hoodies.

e Finally, please be aware that parking in the Duke of Wellington is not permitted at any time
due to issues that occurred before the summer. The village hall is an ideal place to park and
walk down to school. It is also important to be aware that we will be using the top black gate
for taxis so do not block the gate when parking.

We welcome some new staff to school with Mrs Davies, Mrs Pollard and Mrs Gaskin joining us as -
Teaching Assistants and Year 1 Class Teacher. | am sure they will add lots of experience and skills to
our school.

Next week we will send further information regarding dates for the term, ‘Meet and Greet’ sessions
and after school clubs.
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